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Daly, Marsha A

From: Messa, Emily

Sent:  Friday, October 31, 2008 3:14 PM RECEIVED 0CT 81 2008
To: Daly, Marsha A
Cc: Irvin, David

Subject: FW: University Coordinating Commission: Notification of a Proposal UCC 0071 08F

Hi Marsha,

In support of the Student Government Association’s legislation, the university has implemented the Campus
Sustainability Task Force. The Task Force has beenformed, developed a mission and charter, and has several
policy initiatives that wili be submitted for general university review in the near future.

Thank you!

Emily

UCC 0085 08F

From: wchin@uh.edu [mailto:wchin@uh.edu]
- Sent: Saturday, October 11, 2008 2:37 AM

To: eamessa@uh.edu
Subject: FW: University Coordinating Commission: Notification of a Proposal UCC 0071 08F

Hi Emily,

I just wanted to let you know that we know that you have implemented a Task Force. The question is for
you to check out what the SGA wrote up, see if it is in anyway different and hopefully give us an
opinion as to whether you think it is redundant or what the differences might be. The UCC is only a

clearing house to let other groups know what is being requested, etc.

So any more detail comments will help us as we later forward it back to the original folks - i.e., SGA.
Again, any more thoughts should be sent to Marsha Daly, madaly@uh.edu.

thanks,

wynne

From: Messa, Emily

Sent: Friday, October 10, 2008 11:55 AM

To: Daly, Marsha A

Cc: Irvin, David

Subject: RE: University Coordinating Commission: Notification of a Proposal UCC 0071 08F

Hi Marsha,

11/10/2008
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We have already implemented the Campus Sustainability Task Force and are well underway in working on some initiatives
with our group of faculty, staff and students.

Thanks!

Emily

From: Daly, Marsha A [ mailto:madaly@Central.UH.EDU]
Sent: Friday, October 10, 2008 11:13 AM

To: eamessa@uh.edu; dirvin@uh.edu
Cc: Sam Dike; wchin@uh.edu; DWELLS@UH.EDU
Subject: University Coordinating Commission: Notification of a Proposal UCC 0071 08F

TO:  Environmental and Sustainability Committee
Purchasing and Plant Operations Committee

Dear Ms. Messa and Mr. Irvin:

The purpose of the University Coordinating Commission (UCC) is to facilitate discussion throughout
the University Community on proposals that have been formulated but not yet approved. The UCC will
try to ensure that proposed policies and procedures will be avialable to those university groups for
whom they may be relevant, as quickly as possible.

The Student Government Association has submitted a proposal titled SGA: Bill to Establish the
Environmental and Sustainability University Committee, and the UCC has decided that this proposal
may be relevant to your group. Please review the attached document and, if relevant, relay your
comments and suggestions to the group making the proposal no later than 11/7/08. Copies of dissenting
opinion should be forwarded, in writing, to the originator of the policy and the UCC (scdike@uh.edu

and ucc@uh.edu). by the date noted above.

Finally, please complete the information below and e-mail it to Marsha Daly, madaly@uh.edu.

Sincerely,

Wynne Chin, Chair

University Coordinating Commission
WCHIN@UH.EDU

713-743-4728
http://www.uh.edu/ucc/

INFORMATION REQUESTED:
Your group’s decision on the relevance of the proposal to you.

Did you contact the group submitting the proposal?

If so, when?

Marsha Ann Daly
Assistant Director

11/10/2008




